
 

 

 

 

 

March 30, 2021 

 

Dear Worcester Families, 

This message is to inform you that this evening, March 30, 2021, WCS learned that another 
student has tested positive for COVID-19. Having worked with the New York State Department 
of Health and their established guidelines, we determined a list of people who had close 
contact and are required to quarantine. Any person who is required to quarantine has already 
been contacted by one of our administrators and the department of health should be following 
up with them as well. 

As a reminder tomorrow, March 31, we will be transitioning to remote learning through April 1, 
2021. All varsity and modified soccer activities and C.R.O.P. are canceled for the remainder of 
the week. Remote learning schedules and meal information are available at 
www.worcestercs.org.  

We look forward to seeing your child virtually the next two days and then back in person on 
Monday, April 12th. I wish you all a very safe and enjoyable spring break! 

 

Respectfully, 

 
 

 
Tim Gonzales 
Superintendent 


